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Memo # U2122-080 
30 May 2022 

 
Memo to : The University Community 
 
Subject : AUN-QA Program Assessment 
 
 
On behalf of the Ateneo de Manila Board of Trustees, I wish to congratulate the Loyola 
Schools for successfully achieving the requirements of the ASEAN University Network -
Quality Assurance (AUN-QA) standards and for completing the program assessments 
for the BFA Creative Writing, BS Psychology, and BS Management programs. The said 
programs have been given certificates by the AUN which are valid until 10 March 2027. 
 
I take this opportunity to thank the Loyola Schools administrators, faculty, and staff for 
all the hard work and preparations undertaken that made this commendable 
accomplishment possible. 
 
Let us continue our efforts to advance academic excellence in our learned ministry. 
 
Congratulations! 
 
 

(Sgd) Roberto C Yap SJ 
President 


